
From the Mayor’s Office  
 
One (1) New Case of COVID-19 in Plainfield 
 
September 14, 2020 
  
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
There is one (1) new COVID-19 case to report, bringing our total to two thousand, four hundred and twenty-five (2425) 
confirmed cases since the pandemic began. Since yesterday, an additional five (5) persons have been quarantined. There 
are no new deaths to report today. The total number of fatalities stands at one hundred and thirteen (113). 
 
Please join us tonight for the Plainfield City Council meeting at 7:00 PM. To join the meeting through zoom, please 
follow this link,  https://zoom.us/j/99101955881, or dial-in using one of the following numbers:  
 
US: +1 312 626 6799  or +1 929 205 6099  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 346 248 7799  or +1 669 900 6833  or +1 253 215 
8782  
 
Webinar ID: 991 0195 5881 
 
Stay safe and may God continue to bless each of you. 
  
Creating One Plainfield, One Future 

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

Adrian O. Mapp, Mayor 
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